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Comments: Yes! I am for the mining withdrawal to protect 20,574 acres of our beautiful Black Hills. As a fly

fishing guide here in the Black Hills it is very important that this withdrawal goes through. Not only for the health

of our fisheries but for our water quality. Allowing mining through the upper portion of the Rapid Creek water shed

would destroy the healthy water system that we have. As a young avid fly fisher I want to be able to share this

water system with the younger generations and we won't be able to if this withdrawal doesn't go through. 


